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NOTICE OF PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST

Pursuant to Minnesota Statute 206.83, Otter Tail County will test the AutoMARK and 
precinct based optical scan voting equipment that will be used for the vote tabulation 
in the Presidential Nomination Primary to be held on Tuesday, March 3, 2020. Ot-
ter Tail County uses ES&S voter assist AutoMARKs and the ES&S DS200 Precinct 
Based Optical Scan Ballot Tabulators.

Otter Tail County will test its election equipment at 1:00 p.m. on Thursday, February 
27, 2020, in the Lida and West Battle Lake rooms of the Otter Tail Government Ser-
vices Center located at 500-600 Fir Ave W., Fergus Falls, MN. The purpose of this 
testing is to ascertain that the equipment will correctly count and tabulate the votes 
cast for all races, candidates and ballot questions. This test must be observed by at 
least two election judges, not of the same political party, and is open to the public, 
representatives of the political parties, candidates and the press. All interested per-
sons are urged to attend.
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